
 

6th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We will be running a range of extra-curricular activities during the year, with different opportunities 

available each term. 

 

In order to provide free activities, we rely on the goodwill of school staff and a timetable that allows both 

staff and students to commit regular time to the clubs and activities. 

 

From Monday 19th February until Thursday 28th March unless otherwise stated, we will be offering the 

following activities: 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Gardening Club 
Year 1-6 

Mr Hayes & Mr Horsler 
(max 15) 

 
British Sign Language 

Year 3-6 
Ms Rea 

(20) 
 

 
 

 

Netball 
Years 4 - 6 
Mrs Ireland 

(20) 
 

Animal Teach 
Reception/Year 1 

Miss Gittins 
(20/02, 27/02, 05/03) 

 
 
 

Choir 
Reception – Year 6 
Miss Hogan/Miss 

Weston/Miss Maltz 
(75) (No new students) 

 
Indoor Athletics 

KS1 
Mr Catherall 

(20) 
 

Animal Teach 
Year 2 & 3 
Miss Gittins 

(21/02, 28/02, 06/03) 
 

SATs Club 
Year 6 – Invite only 
Miss Graham & Mr 

Relph 
 

Animal Teach 
Year 4-6 

Miss Gittins 
(22/02, 29/02, 07/03) 

 

If you would like your child to take part in an enrichment activity, we ask that you ensure they commit to 

attend each week for the remainder of the term. They also need the correct equipment – PE kit, outdoor 

kit (football).  

 

Please note that clubs which have limited number will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parents must login to EduLink One to book a place for your child onto a club.  Available clubs for your 

child will appear on the app, under ‘Clubs’ section, click ‘All clubs’ tab, click on club of choice then click 

‘Join Club’.  Clubs will be unavailable to book when all spaces are full.  

 

Clubs taking place on a Wednesday will be dependent on staff meetings and parents will be notified via 

EduLink when a club is cancelled. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

K Ireland 

Head of Primary 

 


